
CTLP Welcomes New 
Employees!

A quick glance at the 2023 calendar, reveals that we are now 
in our third month of the “new year.”  Many of us may start 
the year asking ourselves if this is going to be our “year of 
change”. At The Community Tax Law Project (CTLP), the 
answer to that question has been a resounding “yes!”

In October 2022, Admeishaa Bartley joined CTLP as our 
Administrative Assistant and Program Support. Admeishaa is a 
York native and moved to Virginia in 2021. She is currently 
attending Virginia Commonwealth University, where she is 
pursuing a double major in Political Science and Philosophy. 
Admeishaa is responsible for the clerical and organizational tasks 
that keep the office running.

In December 2022, CTLP bid farewell to our former Executive 
Director, David Sams. In January 2023, Nancy Rossner received a 
promotion to Executive Director after serving for over 10 years as 
CTLP’s Senior Staff Attorney. Nancy is incredibly excited to be leading 
CTLP in this new role and into CTLP’s fourth decade of assisting 
Virginians with income tax disputes.  Nancy is also currently serving 
the American Bar Association’s Tax Section as the current Chair of the 
Pro Bono and Tax Clinics Committee.  Nancy’s particular areas of 
interests at CTLP include assisting survivors of domestic violence with 
tax issues and assisting families in obtaining tax refunds to which they 
are entitled.

In early February 2023, CTLP welcomed back Gladys Garcia as CTLP’s full-
time Paralegal and ESL Outreach Coordinator. Born and raised in Puerto 
Rico, Gladys moved to Virginia. Gladys supports CTLP’s attorneys in all 
matters, specializing in working with CTLP’s Spanish speaking clients. 
Gladys’s focus areas include working with H2A visa workers and domestic 
violence survivors, and presenting in outreach and educational events 
throughout the community. 

In mid-February 2023, CTLP welcomed Kimberly Griffin as our 
new Staff Attorney. Kim is a public interest attorney who is excited 
to serve Virginia’s taxpayers at all levels of income tax disputes.  A 
North Carolina native, Kim is a graduate of North Carolina Central 
University School of Law and moved to Virginia in 2020.  Kim’s 
prior work includes assisting low-income farmers and landowners 
with issues arising from their property ownership.

For more information about CTLP, please visit our 
website at www.ctlp.org
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